DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

UNITED STATES GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

Mo b % OO0
WASHINGTON, D. C., May 22nd, 18¢

=
s

I have learned, through my friend Mr. J. B. Tyrrell, that: you have

been more or less personally interested in the results of my examination

of the described flora of Table Mountain. He also wrote that: you hag
recently read a paper before the Canadian Royal Society in which you “re-

ferred to the matter atl: some lengih”, but: the substance of your remarks
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H “Laramie Flora”, and wy study of the publications conterning the 8olden

plants has convinced me that sufficient care has not been exercised in

regard to the relations of horizons from which fossil leaves have been taken.
As your own experience has been in a different: field it seems to me that you
may be able to see the bearings of this matier more cle

rly, in some
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particulars ai least, than those who have worked in the region in guestion.




May I venture to ask for a brief statement of your views, and an 1&5&
of.tne nature of your remarks to which Mr. Tyrrell referred?

I thank you very much for the pamphlets you have been so Kind as to
send me.

Very respectfully yagurs,
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